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106 S. Deaver Avenue, P.O. Box 127, Jeffers, MN 56145, (507) 628-4242 Fax (507) 628-4210
September 25, 2025
TO: All Jeffers Residents
RE: Tree Trimming Required — Deadline November 1, 2025
Dear Residents,
The City of Jeffers is requesting your assistance in keeping our streets safe and passable. Any
tree branches that overhang the street must be trimmed to a minimum clearance of nineteen (19)

feet above the street.

This requirement is necessary to prevent damage to city equipment such as graders and
snowplows, including their windows and lights.

We ask that you check the trees on your property and trim any branches that do not meet this
clearance.

If you are unable to trim the branches yourself, please contact:
Lance at (507) 830-1303.

Arrangements can be made to have the trimming done for you, but all costs will be billed to the
property owner.

Please note: If this work is not completed by November 1, 2025, the City will trim the
branches, and the property owner will be billed for the service.

Thank you for your cooperation in helping keep our community safe and our city equipment
protected.
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Sharen Goeman, CMC
Clerk/Treasurer



